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FINANCIAL IMPACT STATEMENT 

 

RIGHT TO COMPETITIVE ENERGY MARKET FOR CUSTOMERS OF INVESTOR-OWNED UTILITIES; 

ALLOWING ENERGY CHOICE (18-10)  

 

The final design of the new market system for electricity is unknowable until the Legislature acts.  There 
will be significant costs to state and local governments to transition to a fully operational system.  The 
cost of purchasing electricity by governments may be higher or lower, depending on changes in charges 
for electricity resulting from the amendment.  As currently administered, several government revenues 
would be reduced, but the legislative response to these effects is unknown. 
 


